
Beresford Booster Club 
                                                           February 2009 
 
Members present:   Al Hoines, Kay Zweifel, Kelly McKelvey, Dennis McKelvey, Stuart 
Carlson, Mary Ellen Saugstad, Vicki Calhoun and Brent Palmer 
 
Absent: Jared Olson, Emily Olson and Scott Lepke, Kari Schodermeier 
 
Minutes were read and approved by: Brent Palmer 2nd by Stuart Carlson    
 
The financial report given: $18,968.60 and approved by Al Hoines and 2nd by Dennis 
McKelvey  
 
Old Business: 
Beresford Booster Club is having a general membership social gathering on February 27th 
at the Bridges of Beresford with potato and chili soup feed starting at 6:30.     
 
Athletic Banquet: The event will be held on Monday, April 27th at 6:30 at the Bridges at 
Beresford with Central Catering serving the meal. Kelly is working with the coaches and 
starting to plan for the banquet. The athletes, coaches, student managers tickets will be 
paid for by the booster club and anybody else interested in attending will be required to 
pay for their meal. There will be sign up sheet sent out in the mail to the athletes and the 
parents so they can sign up and send the money. The tickets will be available from Kelly 
McKelvey and the tickets need to be purchased before the banquet. 
 
New Business: 
There was a suggestion to hold a football bowl in the fall of 2009 and a basketball 
tournament sometime in January 2010 to help raise money for the booster club. 
 
There has been a request for volunteers to help to work at the Youth Region Wrestling 
Tournament being held in Beresford on Saturday March 14th, if interested please contact 
Pat Manning.  
 
Booster Club is planning to have a Burger King supper for a home football game and for 
a home boys and girls basketball game next season. 
 
The girl’s basketball players will have parent’s night on Feb. 14th. Parent’s night for the 
senior boy’s basketball players will be Feb 19th   
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Al Hoines 2nd and 2nd by Kelly McKelvey   
Next Meeting will be First Wednesday of March at 7:00 in the Com-ed building 
(Watchpuppy Depot) 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kay Zweifel   


